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10th March 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I am delighted to share some exciting news regarding changes at Cavendish Church of England Primary 

School. 

Head Teacher Start Date 

We are thrilled to announce that Mrs. Samantha Goulding will officially begin her role as Head Teacher at 

Cavendish Primary on 1st April 2025. Mrs. Goulding will be in school over the next few weeks as part of her 

handover process, and we are looking forward to welcoming her fully into the school community. 

Owls Class 

We are pleased to introduce Mrs. Leanne Pryce-Hall, who will be joining us as the new permanent teacher for 

Owls Class. Mrs. Pryce-Hall will be in school on the afternoon of 21st March to meet with the children, and 

she will also be available at 3:15 pm to meet and introduce herself to parents. We hope you can join us for 

this opportunity to get to know her better. 

In the meantime, Mrs. Liza Colville has kindly increased her availability over the coming weeks to ensure a 

smooth transition for the children. 

Robins Class (Years 1 and 2) 

Unfortunately, Mrs. Santinelli-Clarke is not yet able to return to work. In the meantime, Mrs. Collett, whom 

some of you may have met previously, will be teaching Year 1 and 2 for the remainder of this term. We 

appreciate your understanding and support during this time. 

Change to Parents’ Evening 

Due to staff availability and the recent changes, we have decided to postpone this term’s Parents’ Evening 

until the summer term. In the interim, we will be sending home a mid-year attainment report for your child. 

Should you wish to discuss any concerns or have specific questions about your child’s progress, please do not 

hesitate to contact either myself or Sarah Baker through the school office. 
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Thank you for your continued support and understanding as we navigate these changes. We are confident that 

these transitions will be a positive step forward for our school community, and we look forward to a 

successful and exciting year ahead. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Sarah Clayton 

Interim Headteacher 

Cavendish Church of England Primary School 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 


